
1/29/2025 
 
Dear Students,  
 
I hope you’re doing well in your academic journey at Allegany College of Maryland.  
 
As we progress through the semester, I’ll highlight resources to support your success at ACM. Whether 
you use our tutoring, academic advising or student support services, we’re here to help you achieve 
your goals. 
 
I encourage you to attend ACM Day today from 11 a.m.-1 p.m. in the College Center’s lounge on the 
Cumberland campus. It’s a chance to connect with other students and meet representatives from our 
departments, student clubs, and student organizations.   
 
Connecting with students is also important to me. I plan to host a Student Meet & Greet in the 
President’s Board Room later in February. I’ll share details in my next message in two weeks.  
 
Until then, please reach out if you have suggestions or ideas to improve our college.  
 
We’re committed to being an environment where every student is heard, valued, and given the chance 
to excel. Your feedback is always valuable.  
 
Let’s continue working together to make this a great semester! 
 
Warm regards, 
David R. Jones 
President 
 
 

https://www.allegany.edu/tutoring/
https://www.allegany.edu/advising-center
https://www.allegany.edu/counseling-services
https://www.allegany.edu/presidents-office/index.html

